

## TRINITY GRAMMAR SCHOOL, KEW

12 October 2006

Mr Darren Pereira 10 Derrick Avenue BULLEEN VIC 3105

Dear Darren.

Thank you for your 'Shape Your Destiny' presentation on 8<sup>th</sup> October. The event was overwhelmingly successful and our students have given us some very favourable feedback.

Ninety-five percent of our students rated the presentation as enjoyable. Many commented very favourably on the different style you presented along with DJ DQ. The students were highly interested and were talking about the event in enthusiastic tones for quite a while afterwards. The follow up activities and your ongoing accessibility are big advantages of such a program.

The presentation style is certainly different to anything we have presented to the boys in the past. This was appreciated by our students. Tapping into the students' emotions via music and your speaking style, and channelling this into thinking about actions and overall strategies is extremely effective and was seen as such by our students.

The motivational force of the presentation was evident and it was good to see a number of boys chatting to you afterwards.

We were very happy with the morning. We certainly feel that the 'Shape Your Destiny' seminar complements our own leadership and pastoral program. Our decision to go ahead with the presentation was most definitely vindicated.

Yours sincerely,

David Mansour Head of Year 11